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The Academic Programs Committee reviewed two proposals from the College of Business (for a 
certificate in Family Business Management and Advising) and from the School of Nursing (for a 
certificate in Pediatric Acute Care). Recommendations were made and the subsequent revisions from 
both units were overwhelmingly passed by the Committee. These proposals were forwarded to the 
Faculty Senate for the April meeting. 
 
The APC reviewed two new certificate proposals from A&S at our April meeting. The first proposal is an 
undergraduate ethics program. The second proposal is a graduate certificate in healthcare ethics. It is 
anticipated that both proposals will be revised and ready for final review at the May 5th Senate meeting.  
 
Shabeer Amirali (Direcctor, Graduate Admissions & Enrollment Management) has replaced Sarah 
Frankel as Staff Senate representative to APC. 
 
 
 
 
 


